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Newsletter 330, 13th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Friends,  

 

A Day of Welcome is an annual day of solidarity and learning in 

schools that aims to build a culture of welcome and understanding 

for people seeking sanctuary. In our small rural schools we like to 

extend this to making all new children welcome. This is particularly pertinent to our current focus 

value of ‘justice’. Treating and valuing everybody the same. 

 

 

 
 
Weekly Worship Focus 

Our Worship this week has been focussed on the theme ‘I like to be liked’. We talked about doing the right 
thing even when it’s difficult. Our biblical reference this week has been John Chapter 17, verses 6-19. We 
have also celebrated ‘A Day of Welcome’ and talked about ways that we can get to know new people and 
help them feel at home. 
We invite parents of children who receive certificates to join us for worship on a Friday in school. However, 
you can still join us virtually if it is easier for you. Monday – Thursday we have whole school worship at 
2.45pm. On a Friday it is 1.05pm at All Saints and 2.30pm at St Martin. You are welcome to join us at any 
of these sessions. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

                  

All Saints St Martin 

Deer 495 Sandringham 498 

Badger 495 Blickling 511 

Owl 441 Houghton 519 

  Oxburgh 506 

All Saints St Martin 
 Mathematician Writer Behaviour  Mathematician Writer Behaviour 

Saturn Keegan Arthur R Bear Explorers Oscar Poppy Ewan 

Jupiter    Joey Lola-Rose Heidi Adventurers Ella Evvy Evie-Mae 

Neptune Dominic Sadie Nancy Investigators Nandi Sebastian Mia 

Mars Ned Mars Class James Navigators Lyan Arlo Gi Lexi 

Discoverers Rose Emily Harry 

 Voyagers George Evie Ashley 

Researchers Alfie Thomas Daniel 
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Times Tables Awards 
 

 
Attendance 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jupiter Levi-James Investigators Henry 

Neptune Year 4 Navigators Aurelia 

Mars Annabel Discoverers William 

  Voyagers Betty 

  Researchers Poppy 

Attendance: Our expectation is at least 96%  

All Saints                              St Martin 
Saturn 84.06% Explorers 92.5% 

Jupiter   97.69% Adventurers 96.43% 

Neptune 98.72% Investigators 95.59% 

Mars 92.93% Navigators 94.74% 

  Discoverers 99.46% 

  Voyagers 97.73% 

  Researchers 96.76% 

Total for the school 94.26% Total for the school 96.06% 

Oh no! Hurrah! 
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Our special value this half term is: Justice 
 All Saints Partnership St Martin 

18th June   Photos 

20th June Sports Day  Bikeability Fix 

23rd June Photos   

24th June  Parent Chat Y2 & Y4 to Ely Cathedral 

26th June Library Lorry   

27th June   Sports Day 
Disco 

30th June  Y6 Parliament Visit  

4th July  Y3 late night and Y4 Sleepover, 
at All Saints. 

Reports home 

 

8th July   Library Lorry 

9th July  Neptune & Navigators to Ely 
Cathedral 

 

11th July Disco  Shouldhamberry 

15th July  FGB Y6 Evening Performance 

16th July   Y6 Morning Performance 

17th July Leaver’s Assembly 
Y6 Evening 

  

18th July   Y6 Evening 

21st July  Roll Up  

22nd July  Church  
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Tesco Fund Raising 
For the month of June, in Downham Market Tesco, you will be able to vote for our new 
project ‘Learning in the Evergreens’. We will use monies awarded to enhance the outdoor 
area of our Pre-School. Please support our project and encourage your friends and family to 
do so. 

 
 

 Pick Up 
Two important safeguarding notices  
One day this week we had a very angry and upset lady come into school during pick up.  

Two young children were running down the path, ahead of their adults. One of them ran right into the lady. 

Please show respect to our neighbours and take care of your children.   

 

Please leave the site promptly when you have collected your child. 

We need to lock the gates again to keep our after school club children safe. 

Thank you. 
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New Play Equipment 
Thank you to our Friends for our new play equipment. Next week 
we can start using it. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Pedometers 
 
The children are really enjoying their pedometers. I’ve never seen more active 
playtimes. If you can walk to school instead of drive that would be 
wonderful. 
Our Eco Councils (in both schools) will be out testing the air quality outside 
school next week too. 
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Site Safety Prize Winner 

Congratulations again to Stellan who won our 
competition to design a new banner to remind 

drivers to take care on site. 
It took a bit longer than expected to get the 

bike into school, so thank you for your 
patience Stellan. We hope you have lots of 

happy, safe hours cycling. 
Thank you to the Local Authority for 

supporting our drive to encourage families to 
keep fit and not use their cars any more than 

necessary. 
Could you walk to school, or walk from the playing field car park? 

After School Club 
After school club would really appreciate any gifts of unwanted, good quality toys and games. If your child 
has grown out of something that was all the rage last month please consider donating it for more children to 
enjoy. Thank you very much for your generosity. 
 
 
 

  
Lunchtime Legends 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Joey 

Jupiter Saturn 

 Arthur M 
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 Patrick 

Mars 
Neptune 

 Milosz 
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Have a lovely weekend. 

I look forward to seeing you all bright and early on Monday. 

Don’t forget that lessons start at 8.45am. 

Katherine Howe 

 

 

 

 

Shouldham Football Club Minis team: 
If your child is 5, is in Reception and wants to come along to training for the last few weeks of this season  
ready to sign up and start in September, you’re very welcome! Mondays 6-7pm Shouldham playing field. 
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